

Dear Ms. Brown:

Thank you for your letter of May 28, 1976, expressing your interest in serving as a Commissioner of the Securities and Exchange Commission.

I have forwarded your biographical data to the appropriate officials here at the White House, who have the responsibility of recruiting persons for positions with the Administration. I am always pleased to learn of qualified individuals to recommend for positions in the Administration, and I appreciate your leating me know of your background and interest.

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

Jeanne M. Holm Special Assistant to the President

Ms. Marilyn V. Brown Chartered Financial Analyst 145 East 16 Street New York, Hew Mork 10003



bee: Aaron Spaulding, w/copy of incoming letter and Biography